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anthony@enviroafrica.co.za

From: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za
Sent: Tuesday, 15 December, 2020 3:38 PM
To: 'Bernard T Kgosana'
Cc: 'Maboee Nthejane'; 'Keagan-leigh Adriaanse'; Bernard de witt; 

info@enviroafrica.co.za
Subject: Pre-Application Scoping Report Available for Comment_ Proposed Development of 

Bonathaba Dam (DEA&DP Ref: 16/3/3/6/1/F5/16/2089/20)  
Attachments: Pre App Scoping Report - Bonathaba Dam.pdf

TrackingTracking: Recipient Read

'Bernard T Kgosana'

'Maboee Nthejane'

'Keagan-leigh Adriaanse'

Bernard de witt Read: 15/12/2020 4:15 PM

info@enviroafrica.co.za

Bernard T Kgosana Read: 15/12/2020 3:47 PM

Jackie | Enviro Africa Read: 17/12/2020 11:17 AM

Dear Mr Kgosana,  
 
I hope all is well.  
 
Please find attached the Pre-Application Scoping Report for the Proposed Development of an In-stream 
Dam on Portions 2 and 3 of Farm No. 1100, Bonathaba, Malmesbury, Western Cape for your perusal in 
terms of the National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998), as amended (“NEMA”), 
Environmental Impact Assessment (“EIA”) Regulations, 2014 (as amended) for the Proposed Development 
of an In-stream Dam on Portions 2 and 3 of Farm No. 1100, Bonathaba, Malmesbury, Western Cape. The 
proposed Bonathaba Dam Development includes activities listed in terms of the NEMA EIA Regulations, 
2014 (as amended). EnviroAfrica cc has been appointed by the Black Orchid Farming (Pty) Ltd to undertake 
the NEMA Application for the Environmental Authorisation process. 
 
Application for environmental authorization to undertake the following activities:  
Government Notice R327 (Listing Notice 1): Activity No. 9, 12, 19, 27  
Government Notice R325 (Listing Notice 2): Activities No. 16 
Government Notice R324 (Listing Notice 3): Activities No. 12, 14 
 
Please find the electronic version of the Pre-Application Scoping Report and Appendices available for 
comment at the following link: https://we.tl/t-CsNr9Y18zW or on our website at 
https://enviroafrica.co.za/projects/for-public-participation/, under “Projects for Public Participation”. Please 
note that the comment period ends on the 8th February 2021 to comment on the abovementioned project.  
 
Comments are to be copied to the Environmental Assessment Practitioner – see details below:  
EnviroAfrica CC 
ATT: Anthony Mader 
P.O. Box 5367 
Helderberg  
7135 
Fax: 086 512 0154 / Tel: 021 8511616 / E-mail: info@enviroafrica.co.za / anthony@enviroafrica.co.za    
 
 
Best Regards, 
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Anthony Mader 

 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 309 9211 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 


